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Hosting Ipoh District Senior Police Officers Meeting At K-One's Premises 

In line with the K-One Group’s philosophy of  maintaining a close relationship and develop a two-way 

communication with the neighborhood community and government authorities where we operate, we 

provided our Ipoh factory conference room for use by approximately 40 senior police officers from the Ipoh 

District HQ and police stations for one of their weekly meetings on 9th February 2012. This is the second 

time which we were hosting this event, with the first one being held in 2010.

Our Group CEO, Martin Lim took the opportunity to share our company profile and our commitment 

towards community development as part of our corporate social responsibility undertakings. He also 

explained what “K-One” stands for since a lot of the police officers were very curious. 

In his speech, Supt. Ahmad Termizi, Ipoh District Deputy Chief Police said that K-One is their smart partner. 

He said K-One’s willingness to host them for the second time is proof of our good relationship, particularly, 

with the neighborhood police station in Taman Rishah. He thanked K-One for not only providing them with 

the usage of the conference room but also providing morning tea and lunch for them. Before the end of the 

session, our Group CEO,  Martin Lim presented Supt. Ahmad Termizi with two units of Petzl headlamp, a 

world renowned product, manufactured in our factories in Ipoh, much to the delight of the Ipoh District 

Deputy Chief Police. The K-One senior management staff in Ipoh, together with our Group CEO, then took 

a group photo with the police officers for remembrance.  
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